
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2022 

Joseph Ball 

Evan Dunbar 

Robert Hartings 

Gary Hesseling 

Brandon Hodge 

Gail Jackson 

James Johnson 

Nicholas Layne 

Jordon Maag 

Adam Murray 

Dale Naumburg 

Stephen Nichols 

Anthony Strange 

Shon Taylor 

Dylan Wireman 

Troy Stockmaster 

 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2022 

Devin Casemier 

Camron Earick 

John Harter 

Justin Holt 

Darren Krock 

Kyle LeMar 

Zachariah Russell 

Tyler Steward 

Samantha Swaney 

Nathaniel Swaney 

Anthony Willis 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2022  

Benjamin Gambill 

Billie Luersman 

Lester Ricks  
 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2022 

Matthew Boedicker 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2022 

J Boedicker 

Cody Evans 

Kenneth Long 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

I’d like to send a huge “ATTA BOY” to our 2022 Graduating 

class of Apprentices. I couldn’t be prouder of these fine 

Journeyman Wiremen! And a HUGE Shout out to Meredith 

Hall for being chosen Outstanding Apprentice of 2022! 

 

Once more our Apprentices have shown their Community 

Spirit by organizing holiday Food drives for the Veteran’s 

Food Pantry and Meals till Monday. If you don’t have a chance 

to bring your non-perishable food donations to the hall or the 

training center, you can bring them to Westgate Lanes for the 

party! 

 

Additionally, We are pleased to announce that the other 50%  

of the 50/50 drawing is going to the Marimor Legacy 

Foundation towards the building of new bathrooms at the ARC 

of Allen County’s Camp Robin Rogers.  If you haven’t gotten 

your 50/50 tickets yet, there will be tickets available at the 

December 3rd Christmas Party.  
 

As always, I look forward to hearing your ideas about new 

trainings. Check the training page for new opportunities. I wish 

everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

           The Ole’ Guys                 

 

The Local 32 retirees met in November and, as 

usual, had a boisterous and far- reaching 

conversation. But as is the case with us old guys, 

two regular attendees were at the VA in Columbus 

for tests and another was participating in a sleep 

study, (many of us participate in that, but no one 

studies us). We determined what life would be like 

if we would win the $ 1.6 BILLION Power ball 

lottery and decided at our age it would be more 

trouble than it would be worth. We related many 

remembered job stories, as usual it took most of 

the meeting to remember the names of the 

electricians in the stories. Jehovah's Witnesses, 

interest rates, the elections and our aches and pain 

were also discussed.  

Looking forward to seeing many of you at 

Milano's on December 14th. 
 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

Apprentice Graduating 

Class of  2022! 

 
Tyler Baxter, Paul Behrens, Gregg Sharp, Wyatt 

Place, Michael White, Nathaniel White, Meredith 

Hall, Brandon Hollman (Not Shown). 
 

Special Honors go to Meredith Hall for Outstanding 

Apprentice! 

 

 
 

DUES WILL 

INCREASE 

JANUARY 2023 TO: 
 

JOURNEYMAN-$46.00 
 

APPRENTICE - $44.00 


